JUL 2 8 1997

David S. Herring, D.V.M.
Radiocat, L.L.C.

401 New Britain Avenue
Hartford, Connecticut 06106

SUBJECT: INSPECTION NO. 030-34043/97-001

Dear Dr. Herring:

This letter refers to your May 30, 1997 correspondence, in response to our April 7,
1997 letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed
program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:
JOHN D. KINNEMAN

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 030-34043
License No. 06-30269-01

ce:
State of Connecticut
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